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Minister Bossano Fake Facebook Profile  

Her Majesty’s Government of Gibraltar would like to inform the general public that a fake 

Facebook profile in the name of the Hon Joe Bossano is currently circulating. The public are 

advised not to accept a Facebook friend request from this account and not to reply to any message 

asking for information regarding the CFDA (Community Financial Domestic Assistance). The 

Government will never request this kind of information via social media. 

Any Facebook users receiving a friend request or messages requesting information from the fake 

Joe Bossano account are advised to report this to Facebook immediately.  

 


